Health Policy Newsletter

Volume 7, Number 3

September, 1994

Article 10

Credits

Copyright ©1994. The Health Policy Newsletter is a publication of Thomas Jefferson University, Jefferson Medical College and the Department of Health Policy, 1015 Walnut Street, Suite 621, Philadelphia, PA 19107. (215) 955-6969.

Credits

EDITOR:

David B. Nash, MD MBA Director of Health Policy

ASSOCIATE EDITORS:

James J. Diamond, PhD

Director, Greenfield Research Center

Department of Family Medicine

Elizabeth F. Dunn, PhD

Senior Management Consultant, Department of Marketing

Jerold A. Glick

Senior Administrator, Jefferson Cancer Institute

Jonathan E. Gottlieb, MD

Associate Dean, Academic Affairs

Shirley E. Greening, MS JD

Chairman and Associate Professor, Department of Laboratory

Sciences, College of Allied Health Sciences (CAHS)

Leigh E. Hopkins, PharmD

Liaison Office for Scientific Corporate Programs

David C. Levin, MD

Chairman, Department of Radiology

Daniel Z. Louis

Managing Director, Center for Research in Medical Education and Health Care (CRMEHC)

Leona E. Markson, ScD

Associate Director, Clinical Outcomes Research (CRMEHC)

Geno J. Merli, MD

Director, Division of Internal Medicine

DESIGN:

Elizabeth L. Brown

cfm Conversion:

Chris Braster (Office of Academic Computing)

Health Policy Newsletter is a tri-annual publication of TJUH/JMC, Department of Health Policy, 1015 Walnut Street, Suite 621, Philadelphia, PA 19107. (215) 955-6969.